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Dear Parents and guardians 
  
There has been a significant increase recently in the number of pupils, particularly in upper school 
presenting with "nits".  Head lice are a normal part of childhood and by checking for them regularly and 
using an appropriate treatment, they can be dealt with quickly and easily.  
  
Visit the link below to find out everything you need to know about checking for and treating headlice.  
  
https://www.onceaweektakeapeek.com/ 
  
  
Many thanks 
  
New Haw Community School  
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